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Dear Sir,
Ses. "NEDJAKN",

We have to confirm our telephone conversation with

Mr. J. Hodgson, Chief Ship Surveyor, yesterday to the effect
that the enquiry into the loss of the above ship im the Baltie
with all hands in January last will be held at G&vle on the
18th inst. at 10 a.m. and the Court desires that a represent-
ative of the Society should be present to answer any questions
which may be put.

If it is not intended that anyone from Headquarters
should attend the enquiry perhaps you will be good enough to
forward us extracts from reecent reports of survey of the ship
and machinery together with any other information which would
be of assistance.

Yours faithfully,
THE SURVEYORS, Gothenburge.
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